
Dear Sirs and Madams, 
 
I would ask that you refuse to push forward SB 941 for consideration in the House. This is a 
flawed bill that will do nothing to reduce gun crime but will cause much inconvenience to the 
honest firearm owner. It would be better to vigorously prosecute the people that use guns to 
commit crimes. Please get serious about reducing the already lowering gun crime rate by going 
after the perpetrators not the honest citizen. 
 
Best Regards, 
Dick Winningstad 
 
14485 S.W. Surrey St 
Beaverton Or 97006 
 
503-789-4277 
Home email: Lemans3@comcast.net  
 
Sent from my work, but I would prefer to receive any rplies at my home email address. 
 


